The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Kenston Early Learning Center on September 20, 2006 to walk through the Early Learning Center with Kenston personnel and to consider any other necessary business. Those present were trustees Mr. Christopher Horn, Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley and Ms. Linda W. White and Fiscal Officer Susan R. Angelino. Mr. Horn presided and called the meeting to order at 2:00 P.M.

## NEW BUSINESS

## EARLY LEARNING CENTER

The trustees met with Kenston personnel for a tour of the Early Learning Center.

Items to be addressed by the school:

- 1. Dr. Lee will have utilities transferred to Bainbridge.
- Gym lights and miscellaneous from stage and under bleachers will be removed.
- 3. Baseboards in rooms will be fixed.
- 4. Old phones and computers will be removed.
- 5. Second floor sound speakers will be removed.
- 6. Asbestos report will be sent to Steve Ciciretto.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 3:10 P.M.